
 

The Contractor will commence clearing work next week. 

The Contractor’s initial schedule shows FSR 443 MP 28.76, FSR 319 

MP 1.6, and FSR 426 MP 0.5 as locations of work for May.  

 

The 5503 Swan Creek road is currently closed for public safety. The 

426 Bridge Creek road currently has a seasonal closure, which will be 

extended during road reconstruction work. Both FSR 319 and 443 are 

closed to full size vehicles. 

 

The Nez Perce National Forest and the Clearwater National Forest will 

have a total of 17 Forest Service road repairs this year. All designated 

sites will be resurfaced and rebuilt where washouts have occurred. 

This may include new drainage, retaining walls, rock embankments, or 

reinforced soil slopes. 

 
Project Website: 
https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/id/fs-erfo-2017-2-81-1 
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Notice to Proceed:  
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Fixed Completion Date: 
October 29, 2021 



Project locaƟon is in the 
Nez Perce‐Clearwater NaƟonal Forest 
in the state of Idaho 

 
Project locaƟon maps showing 17  
locaƟons for road repair within the  
Nez Perce‐Clearwater NaƟonal Forest 
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